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Project Limits  

Project Status and Estimated Costs*

Design: Ongoing – completion spring 2024

Right of Way: Within existing

Construction: Funded – early 2025

$  2.1 Million

  -

$  23 Million

*subject to change

Project Description

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is 

proposing improvements along U.S. 1 from Minnie 

Lane to the Volusia County line, north of Mims. The 

project corridor is designated as part of the Indian 

River Lagoon National Scenic Byway and is also 

designated as an evacuation route per the Florida 

Division of Emergency Management.

In addition to repaving this section of U.S. 1 to extend 

the life of the roadway, the project proposes to 

reconstruct turn lanes and paved shoulders to provide 

bicycle lanes next to right turn lanes (known as 

keyholes) to enhance bicycle safety.

Pedestrian improvements include new and upgraded 

crosswalks and pedestrian signals at the U.S. 1 

intersection with Anglers Lane/Brockett Road. 

Pedestrian curb ramps within the project limits will also be upgraded to meet current  Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA) standards.

The existing traffic signal at Anglers Lane/Brockett Road will also be upgraded.

Anglers Lane/Brockett Road
Intersection
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